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17 May 2009 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
Re:  EB-2008-0150 LEAP Conservation Working Groups – GEC Nomination 
 
The Green Energy Coalition (GEC) hereby nominates Mr. Kai Millyard and seeks cost award 
eligibility for his participation on the LEAP Conservation Working Group. 
 
GEC is a regular cost-eligible intervenor before the Board on DSM and CDM matters and has 
been an advocate for low income DSM and CDM programs and objectives. Mr. Millyard has 
been active in numerous cases involving low income program design and shareholder 
incentives, routinely acting as research director in these interventions. 
 
Mr. Millyard also has experience designing low income DSM and CDM programs including 
work on the design and evaluation of pilot programs in Ontario funded by the OPA.  Mr. 
Millyard has also been a program designer, trainer and quality control and evaluation manager 
for federally funded home audit programs delivered in Ontario by non-profit organizations. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Poch 
 


